

Collinsville FFA Alumni

PO Box 86, Collinsville, OK 74021 - 918-629-0632 collinsvilleFFAalumni@gmail.com

Dear FFA Alumni and Friends,

Our Collinsville FFA Alumni is a non-profit organization that relies on the monies earned by our fundraising efforts and donations to provide a broad range of activities and scholarships to our FFA members. The FFA Alumni is committed to supporting an exceptional learning environment for every FFA member at Collinsville by funding speech and judging contests; Local, County and State fairs; Scholarships; District, State and National Conventions; Alumni Camp; Washington Leadership Conference and many other social and educational opportunities. These would not be possible without the support of our chapter's Alumni. For the 2016-17 year, projects are already underway to fund new programs.

On average, the Alumni Chapter spends over \$65 per member to fund the variety of programs and activities we sponsor. As with many organizations, the Collinsville FFA Alumni must participate in fundraising efforts to support the programs we offer. Our efforts require the support of our FFA and Community Families. In each case, the Alumni Chapter takes great care to select fundraisers that maximize the amount of money earned for our FFA Chapter.

Please know that with the Collinsville FFA Alumni Membership and Direct Donations, 100% of your tax-deductible donations goes directly to these FFA Alumni sponsored events and activities for the Collinsville FFA Chapter.

Your donation is greatly appreciated and helps the Collinsville FFA Alumni with its fundraising efforts. We are grateful for the many matching gift companies our families work with. Please visit the Collinsville FFA Alumni website for a complete list of the matching gift companies. The FFA Alumni is happy to complete any necessary paperwork.

We thank you in advance for your indispensable support. Together we can make a difference in our children's lives.

Collinsville FFA Alumni collinsvilleFFAalumni@gmail.com